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Port Huon Pool to be closed for major refurbishment 

 

The Huon Valley Council wishes to advise the Port Huon Pool will be closed for at least 

two months while it undergoes a major refurbishment. 

 

Re-lining works on the pool are expected to start in August 2023 and continue for two 

to three months.  

 

During this time, the pool will be closed.  

 

Other facilities in the Port Huon Sports Centre, such as the gym and playing courts, will 

remain open.  

 

On Time Developments has been awarded the project tender, with works to include 

lining the pool with new tiles to provide better durability, lower maintenance 

requirements and a longer life. 

 

The project is the first of a planned series of service improvements to the facility.  
 
Gym equipment, operating hours, access and the management of payments and 
memberships are also being reviewed.  
 

Council appreciates the patience of PHSC users during this time and will keep the 
community informed. 
 
“We understand the temporary pool closure will be disappointing for some and an 
inconvenience,” said Mayor Sally Doyle.  
 
“But we look forward to the enhancement of this important community facility, to 
better meet the needs of the future.” 
 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


